
GOVERNMENT REsPONSE TO THE REPORT 0F THE STANDING COMMJ'ITEE ON FOREIGN AFFAIRS AND
INTERNATIONAL TRAIJE

Many of the current crises in sub-Saharan Africa are the resuit of reglonal rather than national
development. T/w gpvernment should therefore c<rnsider adopting a greater regionalfocus in its
developmentprogramming in Africa, and integrate a regionalfocus with development coope ration
wlth its countries of concentration.


